River Plan/North Reach  

Watershed Health Task Group

Working Assumptions
1. The Portland Watershed Management Plan and Framework for Integration Management of Watershed Health will provide science and policy guidance for this work.
2. The North Reach is very important component of local and regional ecological and economic systems.  
3. There are resources worth protecting and opportunities to enhance watershed function in the North Reach (i.e., not a sacrifice zone).

4. Industry and transportation will remain key priorities for the North Reach and must be considered (i.e., the Portland Harbor stays).
5. The City will continue to use a combination of regulatory and non-regulatory management tools. 
6. The River Plan/North Reach project will maintain the City’s compliance with State Goal 15 and Metro’s Title 3; establish a program for compliance with Metro’s Title 13 (Nature in Neighborhoods); and advance the City’s compliance with the Clean Water Act.
7. The Willamette Greenway Plan and codes should be updated to work better and improve support for watershed health and development objectives.

